
                                                          FAREWELL MEETING 

DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS 

Date:  06.05.2023 

As a token of best practice of the department a farewell ceremony was organized in the honour of 

the outgoing students of +3 final degree honours on 06.05.2023 in the hall no 17. The ceremony was 

inaugurated by Prof (Dr) Pramilarani Behera ,Principal of the college. At the beginning of the 

programme the students of +3 2nd year and +3 1st year sang a welcome song . Soon after that Prof 

Jyotsnamayee Pati, Head of the department addressed the students and gave some useful tips to the 

students how to pursue higher studies in Mathematics and Applied Mathematics. Prof Nibedita 

Nayak also advised them how to prepare themselves for various competitive examinations. Students 

of +3 2nd year and +3 1st year presented some gifts to their elder sisters. Outgoing students also 

expressed their gratitude to the faculties of the department and college as well. At the end of the 

programme Prof Rajendra Kumar Sahoo proposed vote of thanks. 

 



 


